
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 
 
April 21 1926 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. with President Bell presiding. Those 
present and answering at roll call were Councilmen Bell, Bear, 
Fairley & Logsden. City Manager Thompson, City Clerk Peck & City 
Attorney Hinman were absent. 
 
The minutes of the last regular meeting and of the adjourned 
meeting of April 18th and 14th were read and approved. 
 
Robt. Rhone appeared before the council informing them in regard 

to the contemplated bus line to be established between this City 
and Dotsero providing that the Public Utilities Company 
authorizes the same. 
 
The report of J.E. Ragan, C.P.A covering the period May 4th 1925 
to December 31 1925 was presented, upon motion of Councilman 
Bear, seconded by Councilman Logsden the report was accepted and 
filed. 
 
H. Spencer made application to operate a rooming house to be 
known as the St. Charles Rooms, said house being located on So. 
2nd St. The application was approved by the Chief of Police: Upon 
motion of Councilman Fairley seconded by Councilman Bear the 
application was ordered filed and a license granted. 

 
There being no further business to come before the meeting the 
Council adjourned upon motion of Councilman Logsden, seconded by 
Councilman Fairley that the meeting adjourn. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
City Clerk 


